
My name is Kyle Wolf and I oppose HB2734 / HB2725 / HB2555

I am a boater, and boat owner that has grown up on the water. I share many memories with my family and friends on the water

These are direct attacks on tow sports.

It will be a determinant to Oregon small business and our community.

We should go about this in a different way and educate everyone that uses the river. (paddlers, rafters, fisherman, yacht, tow boats, 
jet boat tours, etc.)

We should consider how this will affect other parts of the waterway. Open the river to disperse the boats instead of bunching them 
up. Safety should be our priority. 

Boat traffic on a 100F Saturday day in the middle of summer will be more compared to a Tuesday afternoon. This is due to the 
population growth Oregon has seen. Wake boats should not be singled out.

We should encourage people to join the boating community instead of taxing and taking away their rights.


